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0  ELECTIVE COURSE : ECONOMICS 

EEC-011 : FUNDAMENTALS OF ECONOMICS 

Time : 3 hours 
	

Maximum Marks : 100 

Note : Answer questions from all sections as per instructions. 

SECTION - A 

Attempt any two questions from this section in 
about 500 words each. 2x20=40 

1. Why do countries trade with each other ? 
Critically examine the Ricardian theory of 
comparative advantage in this regard. 

2. Explain the meaning of IS and LM curves. How 
does an economy realise equilibrium in both goods 
and money market ? 

3. Explain different forms of market. How does a 
firm achieve equilibrium in a perfectly competitive 
market ? 

4. Explain the circular flows of income. Explain the 
roles of households, firms and government in the 
circular flows. 
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SECTION - B 

Attempt any four questions from this section in 
about 300 words each. 	 4x12=48 

5. Why do so many wage rates prevail in the labour 
market ? 

6. Explain the 'law of variable proportions' with the 
help of a diagram. 

7. Explain how average revenue, marginal revenue 
and elasticity of demand are related with each 
other. 

8. Discuss the conditions under which markets can 
fail. 

9. What is meant by inflation ? How is it related to 
unemployment ? 

10. Discuss the concept of marginal propensity to 
consume (MPC). Show diagrammatically the 
relation between MPC and investment multiplier. 

SECTION - C 

11. Explain any three of the following concepts : 3x4=12 
(a) Elasticity of Demand 
(b) Consumers' Surplus 
(c) Giffen Goods 
(d) Transfer Payments 
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